
                                      

    
Office News:  This month the Centre will be Celbrating THE Luck of the Irish! St. Patricks Day!!!                          

We will be celebrating with parties in each room.  Wear GREEN Wed March 17th  

  SUNDAY  MARCH 14TH SPRING AHEAD 1 HOUR!!  

 

NOTICE: CLOSED Friday April 2nd for Good Friday & Mond April 5th for Easter Monday 
The Centre will be Celebrating Easter w/ an Easter Dinner on April 8th.   
Reminder: If your child is sick Please Keep them home, this prevents the illness from spreading to the other children.  

Ensureing the Health & Safety of the Children, their families and our Staff. Updating as AHS continues to access 

the situtation and advise us on changes to the regulations of Covid 19 

The Children will be going outside weather permitting, so Please make sure your child(ren) have winter attire to 

wear. We can not lend any type of winter clothing (mitts/gloves/hats etc) to the children due to Covid 19. 

 

Caterpillar & Butterfly News: 
This month we are going to learn about Dr. Seuss, Spring of course, St. Patrick’s Day and Easter!! New Songs and stories, finger 

plays and just plain fun. We will be cool crafts and hanging them about the room! We will be going outside (weather permitting) 

enjoying winter and all its winterness,. The sundeck will see us often if the snows to deep in the side yard. Please make sure we 

have our winter clothing!! Gonna be a great month.. Hippiity Hop Hop Easter Bunny is coming!! 

 

Ladybug News: 

We will be playing outside (weather permitting) building snow creations, shovelling and plain ole playing! This month 

we will be learning about Trains, Numbers, St. Patricks Day, and the good ole Bunny, Easter! Cool songs, stories and 

crafts will be churning out this month. Look for our wonderful creations throughout the room and in the hall!! We have 

to say Bye to Thomas, Ruona and Alex who have graduated to the Bunny Room, you’re going to have soooo much fun 
with Liza! 

 

Bunny News: 

Welcome to Thomas, Alex and Ruona, we are sooo glad your joing us & Bye to Vera, Alexis & Adrian who have 

graduated to the Bigger kids room! We can still chat through the door way! Yeahhhh 

We will be creating creations of great distinction for all, reading stories and lisenting to music and signing songs. Going 

outside and enjoying the snow and the crisp air (weather permitting) Look for our art works and crafts on HiMama, 

Facebook and throughout the room and in the halls. We will be learning all about Feelings, St. Patrick’s Day, Spring is 
Springing, and Easter!! 

 
Dinosaur News: 
We are happy that Vera, Alexis & Adrian have hopped on over. Welcome to Maksim, Accalia & Lycan, who are joining us this 

month. We will be exploring Transportation, Spring, St. Patrick’s Day and yes Easter! Stories, crafts, music and plain old fun is 

what we be having this month!! Check it out all of our artwork and crafts will be displayed throughout the room and in the halls. 

We will be adventuring outside (weather permitting)  
 

IMPORTANT REMINDER:. Please Keep Your Child Home if they Show ANY signs of Covid 19.  CAN return to Daycare 

when Symptom’s are gone.  Let us know immediately if you or your child test POSITIVE for COVID 19 
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DAYLIIGHT SAVINGS TIME BEGINS 


